
The Burnett Water Feasibility Study has been 
funded through the Australian Government’s 

National Water Infrastructure Development Fund.southburnett.qld.gov.au

Please RSVP via email to waterstudy@southburnett.qld.gov.au 
or call Council’s Customer Service team on 4189 9100.

Alternatively, a Skype teleconference will be available 
on Thursday 9 July 2020 commencing 5:30pm. 

Register your attendance today!

Burnett Water Feasibility Study 
Project Update Evening & 

Release of Strategic Business Case 
Wednesday 8 July 2020  5:30pm  

Kingaroy Town Hall
RSVP is 

essential to 
register your 
attendance


